
                                           

Ontario Public School Boards’ Association 2020-2021   

Annual Membership Fee 

To: Finance, Budget and Enrolment Committee 

Date: 15 September, 2020 

Report No.: 09-20-3941 

Strategic Directions 

• Allocate Human and Financial Resources Strategically to Support Student Needs 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the 2020-2021 Ontario Public School Boards’ Association 

Annual Membership Fee be approved for payment in the amount of $444,722.80, as 

outlined in Appendix A. 

Context 

The Ontario Public School Boards’ Association (OPSBA) is the province-wide umbrella 

association for public school trustees in Ontario. Trustees participate through their local 

board. OPSBA has contributed significantly in defending and representing the need for 

increased funding for all public school boards since the new funding model was put in 

plan in 1998. OPSBA also represents all public Boards at the provincial bargaining 

table. The Toronto District School has benefited from the work of OPSBA and will 

continue to do so in the future. Appendix B outlines the work that OPSBA has 

undertaken. 

Action Plan and Associated Timeline 

Not applicable. 

Resource Implications 

Not applicable. 

Communications Considerations 



Not applicable. 

Board Policy and Procedure Reference(s) 

Not applicable. 

Appendices 

• Appendix A: 2020-2021 OPSBA Membership Fee from September 1, 2020 to 

August 31, 2021 

• Appendix B: OPSBA Letter dated August 18, 2020 

• Appendix C: OPSBA President’s Message dated September 8, 2020 

From 

Craig Snider, Interim Associate Director, Business Operations and Service Excellence, 

at craig.snider@tdsb.on.ca or at 416-395- 8469. 

Marisa Chiu, Interim Executive Officer of Finance, at marisa.chiu@tdsb.on.ca or at 416 

395-3563. 
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